

22 September 2016

H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

Huntsman is proud to include information regarding our integration of the UN Global Compact Ten Principles in our 2015 Sustainability Report. Upon final publication, our 2015 Sustainability Report will be freely available online to all stakeholders.

In 2015, through locally based initiatives, our associates commemorated World Environment Day by organizing such environmentally sensitive activities as clean-up campaigns, waste reduction initiatives, cycle-to-work days, tree-planting, and recycling drives. Huntsman supports this annual campaign to help make resource conservation and saving the planet integral parts of both work and home life.

Additionally, in 2015, Huntsman's Corporate Ethics and Compliance group focused its communications to associates on integrity, emphasizing the importance of complying with company policies, ensuring accuracy and honesty in all communications, and speaking up when something appears wrong. The effort underscored the responsibility that all associates share for doing business with integrity and abiding by all competition laws and regulations everywhere Huntsman conducts business around the world.

A summary of our progress is available in our 2015 Sustainability Report and on the Sustainability page of our website, www.huntsman.com. As always, we welcome comments from the UN Global Compact.

We continue to incorporate the Ten Principles of the UN Global Compact as appropriate into our corporate policies and standards, as these principles complement our own business values and goals. I am proud to reaffirm Huntsman's continuing support for the Ten Principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express our continued commitment to advance those principles within our sphere of influence.

Sincerely yours,

Peter R. Huntsman President and CEO